
Sunday 

Bible Classes          9a.m. 

Worship               10a.m. 

 

 

Wednesday 

Bible Classes     7:00p.m. 

May 26, 2019 
 

I Sing Praises 
Let It Rise 

 
Welcome – Ken Holsberry 

 
Step by Step 

God Is So Good 
Lord, Listen to Your Children Praying 

 
Prayer 

 
Amazing Grace 

 
Scripture – Psalm 36:5-10 

 
Faithful Love 

 
Communion Thoughts – Paul Brown 

Communion 
Contribution 

 
Shepherding Prayer – Jerry McGee 

 
You’re the One 

 
Sermon – Ken Holsberry 

“The Purpose of Marriage” 
 

All to Us 
 

Worship Leader – Jeremy Aaron 

 

 
 

May 
Meet and Greet 

for Jason & Michele 
Baber 
Today! 

2-3:30 p.m. 
Home of  

Jerry and Lisa McGee 

Memorial Day 
Monday, May 27 

Office Closed 
 

Hope Support Group 
Tuesday, May 28 

6:30 p.m. 
The Corner 

 
 
 

June 
Men’s Breakfast 
Saturday, June 1 

8:30 a.m. 
FLC 

 
Refuel Café 

Wednesday, June 5 
5:30-6:30 p.m. 

FLC 

 
 

 

MAY Communion  

Servers 

1. Rocky Griffin 

2. Shane Perry 

3. Earl Plake 

 

4. Tom Richeson 

5. Jimmy Schmidt 

 

6. Jacob Skelton 

7. David Preston 

8. Alex Preston 
 

Alternates 
Jonathan Smits,  

Jeff Stambaugh, Bruce 

Stanford, Jerry Stanford 

Counting People Because 
People Count 

May 19, 2019 

Benevolent                       $564.00 
Contribution               $10,047.63 
Weekly Needs            $11,736.54 

Attendance 
Bible Class                                 158 
Worship                                    244 
Wednesday                              116 

 
Missions 

Total Needed           $120,000.00 
Total Pledged           $113,101.05 
Given to Date              $67,744.00 
Given this Week         $1,150.00 

 Ready to become a Christian? 

 Become a member of the 10th and Broad church? 

 Have a special need for prayer? 

 

If so, after the service go to Room 6E where  

one of our shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 
Preaching Minister 
Elmer Johnson 
Congregational Care 
Minister 

Larry Suttle 
Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 
Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 
Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 
College Minister 
 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
John Holland 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 
Don Wallace 
Chuck Weaver 

Wall Shattering  

Evangelism 
 

Spiritual Growth 
 

Worship Together 
 

Loving Care 
 

Sacrificial Generosity 
 

Healthy Families 
 

Joyful Celebration 
 

Purposeful  

Surroundings 

Tenth and Broad’s Core Values 



Wednesday, June 5 is the next Refuel Café!  The 
menu is a Breakfast Burrito Bar, hashbrowns and 

fruit.  PLEASE sign up online or on your attendance 
card if you plan to eat! 

 

 

 

 

This Morning: Preschool Station and Kid Zone have 
ended for the school year. 

Promotion Sunday: Children will promote to their 
new classes next Sunday, June 2. 

TAG: Our summer play days or TAG will meet each 
Thursday in June, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. This 
is a free event for kids entering K-6th grade. For 
more info and to download a permission slip, go to 
www.tnbkids.org. 

Summer Kick-off: There will be a party for kids  
(PS-6th grade) Friday, May 31st in the FLC to kick 
off our summer activities. If you’d like to help, get 
with Greg. More details coming soon. 

MAGI Banquet: The ministry behind the MAGI 
Boxes we send in December is hosting a free   
appreciation and info lunch on Saturday, June 8 
here at T&B. There will also be a workshop  
connected to their sewing ministry. For more info 
and to register go to www.tnbkids.org/magi.html. 

 

Tonight:  No planned 
youth activities tonight.  
Spend time with your  
family! 

Wednesday:  We meet every Wednesday at  
7:00 p.m. in the youth building for a time of  
worship and looking at what it means to follow  
Jesus.  Hope to see you there! 

7th Grade Promotion:  This Wednesday, May 29, 
we welcome the upcoming 7th graders into the 
youth group.  We will give them a special welcome 
during class time, and then afterwards, we will play 
games and eat desserts together until 9:30p.m.  All 
the youth group, the upcoming 7th graders, and 
the 7th graders’ families are invited to this hangout 
time after class. 

Mission to Guelph:  Next Sunday, a mission team 
will be travelling to Guelph, Ontario, Canada, to 
spend a week with our missionaries, the Rollins, to 
bless their church and to learn from them what it 
looks like to share Jesus with others in our  
everyday lives.  This group includes Matt, Vicki, and 
Nathan Baker, Mackenzie and Paige Box, Shane 
Cannedy, Garret Overbey, Gavin Stouder, Jessica 
Nelson, Evie Parks, Elizabeth Skelton, and Bailey 
Dold.  Please be praying for our group! 

Zenith and Cornerstone:  Registration for OC 
Camps is now open at CampOC.org.  Zenith is for 
high school students on June 16-21, and  
Cornerstone is for middle school students on  
June 23-27. 

Summer Intern:  Welcome to our summer youth 
ministry intern, Garret Overbey, who starts today.  
Garret is a student at OC, majoring in Elementary 
Education.  Thank you to the McGuffins for hosting 
him this summer! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Spring Quarter Schedule 
 
 

Sunday Morning Classes 
 

“The Book of Joshua:  
 

The Power of God’s Promises 
 

 
College—30’s  in FLC 6E 
Jeremy Aaron, teacher 

 
30’s-50’s in FLC 1W 

Marty Cannedy, teacher 
 

50’s Upwards in FLC 4-5E 
Matt Baker, teacher 

 
 

Wednesday Evening Equipping Classes 
 

“Discipleship 101”—FLC 4E 
Ted Paddack, teacher 

 

“An Everyone’s Basic Course on the  
 

New Testament”—FLC 6E 
Larry Suttle,  teacher 

 
 

“Introduction to the Enneagram” 
 

-FLC 1W 
 

Alicejoy Taylor, teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Men’s Breakfast will be this Saturday, June 1 
at 8:30 a.m. in the FLC. The menu is breakfast 

quiche and biscuits with sausage gravy.   
Jay O’Leary will be speaking.  This is the last  

breakfast before the summer break.   

Thank you for your great response to our Family 
Meeting last Sunday.  That was an informational 

meeting with no opportunity for questions or  
discussion.   If you would like to ask questions and 

give input concerning the Family Meeting , our 
elders will be available Sunday night, June 2, in the 

Family Life Center classrooms at 6:00 p.m.  

 

       Connection Groups  

are coming soon!  Connection Groups are 

intergenerational groups that meet the last 

Sunday in June, July and August.   

HOST HOMES are needed! 

This Wednesday night after class there will 

be a BAKE SALE  to help the Mission Trip 

to Guelph, Canada.  There will also be a 

LIVE AUCTION  
of some “specialized items.”   Plan to stay 

and sample some sweets and treats! 


